
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

 

TO:    Dr. Randy Shaver 
 
From:   Mrs. Dale Warriner 
 
Re:   Amendment to Board Policy JFAA Admission of Resident Students 
 
Date:   July 24, 2009 
 
 
This request is for consideration of an additional modification to Board Policy JFAA 
Admission of Resident Students which was amended by the Board at the July 14, 2009 
board meeting.   
 
Administrative Counsel Kelly Stimpson has suggested the proposed modification to 
correct the minimum age for entrance to kindergarten (5 years).  It addition it adds non-
discrimination language, and makes other minor changes to accurately reflect the law. 
 


